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The Christmas and New Year’s celebrations are over for
yet another year — we bid adieu to 1985, and look forward 

to 1986. We hope that the new year will bring prosperity and 
peace for all.

With this first edition of 1986 we would like to take the 
opportunity to express our sincere appreciation to all those 
who have continued to support the Quarterly: Our Associate 

Editors in all divisions, whose names appear on our 
masthead, and who in addition to their duties in the Force, 

solicit, gather, compile, and forward to us articles that 
appear in these pages; S/Sgt. Norm Muffitt of Edmonton Air 
Detachment who creates our cartoons and is ever-ready to 
supply us with illustrations; Stan Horrall, Dr. Bill Beahen, 

and Glen Gordon of the Historical Section in Ottawa whose 
assistance, critique, and knowledge we could not do without; 
the Field Identification Units which supply us with most of 
our photographs, and the Forensic Photo Section of “I” 
Directorate which provides us with custom-development 

services; the RCMP Veterans’ Association for their constant 
support and contributions; and our authors, whether retired 
or active members of the Force or private citizens, who fill 
our pages with articles of interest and information.

Thank you!
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